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Applicants sought for vacancy on Oshkosh Common Council 

Application process is underway 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., April 10, 2023 – The Oshkosh Common Council is accepting applications 

from city residents to fill an anticipated vacancy in an at-large council seat. The vacant seat is a 

result of Council Member Matt Mugerauer being elected as Mayor. The appointment to the at-

large seat would run through April, 2024.  

 

Interested residents should submit a completed Council Candidate Questionnaire to the City 

Clerk. Questionnaires may be found on the city of Oshkosh website at this page. Completed 

Questionnaires must be turned in to the City Clerk’s office no later than 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, 

April 20, 2023. The Common Council will review the completed Questionnaires and any other 

information submitted by applicants.  

 

Applicants will be asked to make a five-minute presentation at the Tuesday, April 25, 2023, 

meeting of the Oshkosh Common Council. The Council will make an appointment at the regular 

Council meeting on Tuesday, April 25, 2023. Completed Questionnaires may be hand delivered, 

sent via the U. S. Postal Service or emailed to the Office of the City Clerk:  

Postal Address:  Oshkosh City Clerk, P.O. Box 1130, Oshkosh WI 54903-1130 

Email address:  city_clerk@ci.oshkosh.wi.us  

 

For questions regarding this process, please contact the Oshkosh City Manager’s office at (920) 

236-5002. ALL APPLICANT INFORMATION WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC. 
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